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Sparey, Robert (COOG - Planning & Environment Decisions Wales)

Subject: RE: Parc Solar Caenewydd

 

From:   
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 4:53 PM 
To: James, Julie (Aelod o’r Senedd | Member of the Senedd)  
Subject: Parc Solar Caenewydd 
 
Parc Solar Caenewydd 
Land Fronting the A484 and Swansea Road (B4560), Swansea, SA4 4LE 
Development of National Significance  
DNS Ref: 01900-V0J7C7  
FOR INFORMATION ONLY  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Taiyo Power and Storage have asked me to write to the Minister so she is kept informed and up to date about the 
ongoing community consultation undertaken by the applicant for the proposed Parc Solar Caenewydd. Taiyo Power 
and Storage are continuing with their informal consultation with the community and have scheduled the following 
events for 6 March 2023:- 
 

 11am - a guided walk through the application site for invited local stakeholders.  
 2.30pm to 5.30pm - public exhibition at the Welfare Hall, Loughor 
 7pm – applicant will be presenting to Llwchwr Town Council to provide an update in the proposals and 

approach to community ownership. 
 
We will provide a further update in due course regarding the commencement of the formal consultation process. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Archie Roberts
 

  

Planner
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